
NOTICE OF
CANCELLATION

Bloomington Commission on Sustainability

The City of Bloomington Commission on Sustainability meeting on Tuesday,
April 9, 2024 will be CANCELED due to a lack of commissioner attendance and
anticipation of tonight’s State of the City (SOTC) event. The next meeting will
take place at our regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 6:00
p.m. in McCloskey Conference Room.


